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Dr. Brody opens Laconia office 

LACONIA — Dr. Nathan Brody had “joined the ranks of Laconia physicians,” when he opened an 

office in the Harriman Block, The Citizen reported, 75 years ago.

He had “been practicing in Belmont for the past two and a half years during which time he has been 

doing special work on cancer two mornings each week at the New England Medical Center at 

Boston.”

Dr. Brody announced that “although he will hold regular office hours in this city he will continue his 

work at Belmont and maintain his residence there.”

The doctor “is a graduate of Tufts Medical school, 

class of 1933, and came directly to Belmont after 

internship for one and a half years at the Whidden 

Memorial hosptial at Everett, Mass.”

He “is an associate member of the medical staff 

of the Laconia hospital, examiner for several 

insurance companies and school physician.”

Both Dr. and Mrs. Brody came originally from 

Malden, Mass. They have a young son, Spencer 

John, who is fourteen months old.” 

Return to top

2012-06-09 / History

Page 1 of 2Dr. Brody opens Laconia office | www.citizen.com | Laconia Citizen

11/14/2012http://www.citizen.com/news/2012-06-09/History/Dr_Brody_opens_Laconia_office.html...


